
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 26 AUGUST 2008


EX.209/08
ASSET MANAGEMENT PLAN

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management

Subject Matter

The Director of Development Services submitted a report DS.97/08) on the Asset Management Plan for the forthcoming period.  She reminded Members that the Plan needed to be considered in tandem with the Council’s Capital Strategy and Medium Term Financial Strategy.  The Director added that the draft Asset Management Plan had been considered by the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 7 August 2008 and a copy of Minute Excerpt (CROS.110/08) had been circulated.  The Chair outlined the Committee's comments regarding the different valuations of the assets, and requested clarification over the numbers of operational and non-operational assets, and the use of disposed land available for affordable housing.  The Director of Development stated that a report on the valuations would be submitted.  

The Deputy Leader indicated that the valuation figures would be validated in the report submitted to Council.  The Leader added that the priorities would also be clarified in the report.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive 

Refer the Asset Management Plan as amended by the inclusion of updated valuation figures and clarification of priorities to Full Council for adoption.

Reasons for Decision

To enable the Asset Management Plan to be agreed as part of the Council's policy framework







